
Operations Bulletin 2016-3 
SNAP: Federal Mileage Rate Decreases 
 
The new federal mileage rate of 54 cents must be used when calculating allowable 
transportation costs for a medical deduction or a dependent care deduction.  The new 
mileage rate represents a decrease when compared to last year.  The Online Guide has 
been updated to reflect this change. 


